
Our News 5 

Hello welcome to Our News 5. 

I must say, things over these months have been 
a challenge.  

It good to hear about the shops reopening and 
the pubs opening in July.  

For me, I am not comfortable at the moment               
going out on my own. I have to have my friend 
with me.     

How about you?  How do you feel about the 
shops and pubs being open?  

 

What have you been doing during             
Lockdown?   

 

Have you been exercising? 

 

Have you tried cooking a new recipe? 

 

Have you got a bubble friend? 

 

Geraldine’s welcome 

­  



The NHS got in touch and asked for our help. 
 

The NHS would like to offer a choice for your hospital                    
outpatient appointments.  To see someone face to face or 
use video consultation. 
 

This means that outpatients would not need to travel to the            
hospital. 
  

They had 2 questions for people with a                     
learning disability: 
 

Would you use video consultation for your           

hospital outpatient appointment - instead of 

a face to face appointment? 

 

What would stop you using video consultation 

for your hospital outpatient appointment ? 

 

I would like to give a big thank you to those who answered the 
questions for the NHS. The NHS has also said thank you for 
your replies. 

The NHS asks about video consultation 
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